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2008/05/09
The Secretary of Parliament

c/o Mr Bradley Viljoen

Committee Section

Parliament of the RSA

P O Box 15

Cape Town

8000

By E-mail 
Dear Mr Viljoen,
SAIA Submission :  General Financial Services Laws Amendment Bill, 2008 
The South African Insurance Association (“SAIA”) welcomes the opportunity to comment on the General Financial Services Laws Amendment Bill, which was published on the 21 April 2008.   
We attach hereto the short term insurance industry comments regarding the Bill.

We thank you for the opportunity and hope that our comments will be taken into consideration when reviewing the Bill. However, we wish to express our concern regarding unreasonably short- time period provided, within which we had to submit comments. 
Yours faithfully  
Oupa Skosana 
Legal Manager 
oupasaia.co.za
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